
Hello, My name is Sonia Bellini. I have owned a spa fro 29 years in Portland. I am in support of this definition of device. We have 
been using these devices in esthetics for over 40 years and are an intricate component to my business. I hire up 16 people in 
Portland and if I can't do what we have always done, with no issues, I will be forced to close my business or spend an additional 
$15,000.00  to do what I have been doing my entire career. I believe the intent originally was to define lasers such as IPL Vbeam 
etc. Which we have no interest in doing. I believe a separate license for lasers is appropriate for who wish to do lasers. To 
sweepingly define all our tools under this definition of lasers is preying on the estheticians that have been in practice for years. 
Some years ago I was told that I would need to go back to school and pay at that time $6000.00 to use the equipment I already use 
and that this was the intent of the person who owned a school that taught lasers. Now they want to charge $15,000.00 and I have no 
interest to use lasers at all.  
Please help save our businesses and the people we employ.
Thank you
Sonia Bellini


